
BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL MEDIA RELEASE 

Closure A: Closure of Main Street will be required during the July school holidays. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closure B: Closure of The Avenue, if required, will follow after Closure A. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


